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Summer Term 

 

 

Ways to help your child… 

We are sending home weekly reading 

books, please read with your child and 

record this in their reading records. 

Your child will have termly homework 

challenges, try to complete one of 

these per week, any log-in details 

should be found in your child’s reading 

record.  

History and Geography 

In History we discover the past by looking 

at objects like the Bayeux Tapestry. This 

will help up learn about William the 

Conqueror; Henry VIII, Elizabeth I, Queen 

Victoria, Elizabeth II. 

We will link our History and Geography 

units, finding the location of important 

places and historical buildings. 

English 

In English, will be learning how to write 

instructions learning how to write our own 

instructional text. 

Later in the term, we will look at the 

adventure story, The Owl Who Was Afraid 

Of The Dark by Frank Jill Tomlinson and 

write our own adventure story. 

Maths 

We will begin this term continuing our 

work into fractions, finding unit fractions 

by division. 

We will then be looking at 

measurements; length, mass and time. 

In the next part of the term we will look 

at the composition and comparison of 

2D and 3D shapes.  

The Arts 

In art we will explore how painters 

sometimes use paint in an expressive 

and gestural way. Exploring colour 

mixing and experimental mark 

making to create an abstract still life. 

In DT we will learn about constructing 

towers and strengthening materials 

for a given purpose. 

In music we will be learning a new 

song and using pianos to 

accompany the song. 

Science 

Our science focus this term is plants. 

We will learn about what plants 

need to grow and thrive as well as 

how they reproduce. In the next half 

term we will look at animals and their 

life cycles. 

RE / PHSE  

In PHSE we will look at safely managing 

risks. Next half term we will be looking at 

how to create a healthy lifestyle. 

In RE, we will be exploring the joy the 

Torah brings to the Jewish Community 

and in the second half of the term we 

will look at what Jesus taught about 

God in parables. 

Things to remember… 

We will have P.E. on Thursday and 

Friday. 

Children will have a change their 

class reading book every Friday, 

please make sure they bring in their 

book from the week before. 


